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Davidson, Florene 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 
From: Wrotenbery, Lori 

Thursday, December 05, 2002 2:01 PM 

Davidson, Florene 

Brooks, David K; Ross, Stephen; Ezeanyim, Richard 

Subject: FW: Case Number 12935 

Florene, 
Please put a copy in the file. Thanks. 
Lori 

Original Message 
From: Dueease Jr, Walter J. [mailto:WJDueease@MarathonOil.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2002 1:23 PM 
To: Lori Wrotenbery (E-mail) 
Subject: Case Number 12935 

I have reviewed the November 19, 2002 draft of the proposed adoption of amendments to Rules 303 and 309 and 
Marathon Oil Company completely supports the efforts of the Commission and the workgroup to revise the 
NMOCD's proposed surface commingling rule. 

We believe that this effort provides an more efficient means of identifying pool and lease segregation and 
measurement where common and diverse ownership exists and provides for a streamlined approval process. 

Thanks you for the opportunity to serve on the workgroup in preparing this rule change. 

Very truly yours, 

Walter Dueease 

Lori, 

12/6/2002 


